

IMPERIAL TOBACCO GROUP PLC

PO Box 244, Southville, Bristol BS99 7UJ Tel: +44 (0)117

Chief Executive

7 September 2012

Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt MP Secretary of State for Health Department of Health Richmond House 79 Whitehall London SW1A 2NS

Dear Jevetay of Frake

I wanted to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your appointment.

Imperial Tobacco has specialist commercial and technical knowledge about our products and the international tobacco trade and as always we seek dialogue in order to support reasonable, proportionate and evidence based regulations.

Therefore we would like to engage with you regarding the Consultation on Standardised Packaging for Tobacco Products.

Yours sincerely

Chief Executive

DEPT OF HEALTH
RECEIVED
10 SEP 2012
CUSTOMEN SERVICE
CENTRE (RH)